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RESCISSION OF VA DIRECTIVE 6600, RESPONSIBILITY OF EMPLOYEES AND OTHERS 

SUPPORTING VA IN PROTECTING PERSONALLY IDENTIFIABLE INFORMATION {PII) 

1. The VA Directive 6600, Responsibility of Employees and Other Supporting VA in 
Protecting Personally Identifiable Information, dated February 26, 2007, is rescinded 
and superseded by VA Directive 6500, Managing Information Security Risk: VA 
Information Security Program and VA Directive 6502, VA Enterprise Privacy Program. 

2. Inquiries regarding this rescission should be directed to the VA Privacy Service (005P1A). 

3. RESCISSION: This Notice expires on December 18, 2018; however, the rescission 
action will remain in effect.

CERTIFIED BY:  BY DIRECTION OF THE SECRETARY OF 
VETERANS AFFAIRS: 

 

/s/ 
Melissa S. Glynn, Ph.D. 
Assistant Secretary for 

Enterprise Integration 

/s/ 
Scott R. Blackburn 
Executive in Charge for 
Office of Information and Technology 

 


